
 
 

ATTENTION:    
OPEN BOARD POSITION 

GUNTER TIRZ BOARD 
(OPEN TO RESIDENTS RESIDING WITHIN THE BRIDGES DEVELOPMENT) 

APPLICATIONS DUE BY AUGUST 12, 2022 
 

What is a TIRZ?   

Tax Increment Reinvestment zones (TIRZs) are special zones created by the Gunter City Council to 

attract new investment in a specific area.  These zones help finance costs of redevelopment and 

promote growth in areas that would otherwise not attract sufficient market development in a 

timely manner. Taxes attributable to new improvements (tax increments) are set-aside in a fund 

to finance public improvements within the boundaries of the zone. 

About the Board:   

Membership consists of a seven-member board.  All commission members must live in the Gunter 

city limits within The Bridges Development.  Members serve for two-year staggered terms. 

Meetings are held on an as needed basis at Gunter City Hall. 

Interested Applicants Please Apply:  

 Applications can be requested by emailing the City Secretary directly at 

city.secretary@ci.gunter.tx.us  or picked up at City Hall (105 N 4th Street). All applications are 

due on or before August 12, 2022, at 12:30 p.m.  Questions, please contact Detra Gaines, City 

Secretary and Director of Administration directly at 903.433.5185. 

 

On behalf of the City of Gunter, thank you for your consideration. 
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